GENERAL HOSPITAL * RESIDENTIAL WEALTH CARE

LEWIS COUNTY GENERAL HOSPITAL

7785 NORTH STATE STREET LOWVILLE,NY 13367-1297 315-376-5200 FAX# 315-376-9317

October 14, 2010

Dear Ms. Rich:

On behalf of the Lewis County General Hospital, I wish to thank you for serving as the keynote speaker at our 3rd Annual Breast Cancer Awareness Dinner held on October 5, 2010. We have received countless positive comments about your presentation, which was thoroughly enjoyed by all.

I am happy to report that this event was a huge success with a sell-out crowd. Our facility is privileged to host this program to honor breast cancer survivors, provide educational information to the community and offer our guests an evening of inspiration and entertainment. We anticipate the proceeds from this year's dinner will be approximately \$13,000, all of which will be added to a special fund to be used to assist area cancer patients with out-of-pocket travel expenses related to their treatments. Your participation helped greatly in making this a memorable evening for all those in attendance, for which we are sincerely grateful.

Again, we extend our heartfelt appreciation for your assistance and support of this very significant event and our efforts to vigorously promote breast cancer awareness and education within our community.

Sincerely,

Michele Prince

Director of Ancillary Services

Breast Cancer Awareness Dinner Committee Chairperson